
NOVEMBER 2024 RESCOM SECURITY REPORT                                                       15/11/2024                                         

No security issues reported within the village or that I’m aware of. 

The SAPS Joint Meeting planned for 29th October didn’t happen and was re-scheduled at the 

last minute for 5th November which I couldn’t attend as I was away. 

Attacks and robberies against pedestrians is a concern in the Muizenberg precinct 

particularly in Prince George Drive, Sunrise Boulevard and will increase with the coming 

festive season. SAPS and other security providers will increase focus and patrols in these 

areas. Also ongoing gang activity in neighbouring hotspots that doesn’t affect us but we 

should be aware. Theft out of motor vehicles also a concern and encourage people not to 

leave items to view in unattended vehicles.  

STAY SAFE OUT THERE 

Mike Odd 

       


